Dear Members of the House Economic Matters Committee:

We, the undersigned, support House Bill 258, the Right to Sit Act of 2022. Workers deserve seating accommodations when the nature of their work can reasonably be performed while sitting. Prolonged standing can have detrimental effects on the body, such as an increased risk of cardiovascular and musculoskeletal diseases. The reduction of prolonged standing at work will promote workers' health.

We urge a favorable report on this bill.

Sincerely,

UFCW Local 400

SEIU Local 500

1199SEIU

UFCW Local 1994 MCGEO

CWA Local 2107

UFCW Local 27